The Commissioners Court of Cochran County will hold a public hearing on the proposed budget
for 2017 at 5:00 p.m. September 20, 2016 in the Cochran County Courthouse, Morton, Texas.
The proposed budget is available for inspection in the County Clerk’s office and on the county’s
website, www.co.cochran.tx.us. The tax rate will be adopted following the adoption of the

budget.



